
Henderson County Water District 

 
 

March 28, 2024 
 
Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission  
PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602  
 
Ms. Bridwell:  

Henderson County Water District Purchased Water Adjustment Application has been uploaded to the 
Public Service Commission’s secure electronic filing portal.  Henderson County Water District is 
scheduled to have a decrease from the City of Henderson effective April 30, 2024.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mark Julian 

Superintendent 
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